May 10, 1974

Mr. Sidney Greenspan

SIDNEY GREENSPAN AND COMPANY
3440 Wilshire Blvd.

Los Angeles, California 90010

RE: Your #2766-73
Dear Sidney:

We have received your final loss analysis covering the fire at
our plant in Warsaw, Virginia on April 13, 1973.

Attached is our check for $38,206.75 in payment of your final
fee billing.

We wish to extend our appreciation to you and your firm for
the efforts expended on behalf of Levi Strauss & co.

Sincerely,

Roger Brannan
Analyst
Risk Management

RB:caw

cc: B. Gregory
R. Kern
R. Soper

T, Tarrant
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